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STITCHBIRD FABRICS NEWSLETTER 
 
Website Goes Live! 
 

Yes the day has finally arrived!  After many tense moments and 
some great work by Lou, graphic designer extraordinaire and Luke 
the web wizard the website www.stitchbirdfabrics.co.nz website 
went live yesterday and had its first customer within 30 minutes.  
May that be a sign of things to come. 
 
Thank You and a Discount 

 
As a special thank you to all of you for showing an interest in the 
fabrics that I have to offer you can get a 10% discount on all 
purchases made between now and midnight Monday 9 November 
2009.    To claim your 10% discount just enter the word stitchbird 
in the promo code in the Checkout –Secure Payment page (you will 
see this when you click on the shopping cart).  Plus there is free 
shipping on all orders over $50.You could always pass this 
information on to your stitching friends too . 

 
Fabric-a-Brac 
 

Saturday 14 November 2009 is a big day for Wellington fabric 
junkies with the 3rd Fabric-a-Brac market being held at the 
Brooklyn Community Centre, 18 Harrison St from 12 – 3 pm.  I will 
be there and would love to see you.  If you haven’t been before it 
is well worth a visit.  You may like to check out the blog 
www.fabricabrac.wordpress.com 
 
Sharing Your Creations 
 

I am keen to start a Gallery page on the website.  This will be an 
opportunity to share the creations you have made using Stitchbird 
Fabrics.  If you are like me when things turn out beautifully 
(unfortunately this does not always happen) I like to share (show-
off) my craftiness.  This is your opportunity to do so with like 
minded crafters who will understand the immense talent and skill 
that has gone into your project.  So please send me photos of your 
completed project to info@stitchbirdfabrics.co.nz 
 
Happy Stitching 
 
Lyndy 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Kokka – Babushka Dolls 
 

 
 
Heather Ross - Unicorns 
 

 
 
Kokka - Farm Girl 

http://www.stitchbirdfabrics.co.nz/
http://www.fabricabrac.wordpress.com/
mailto:info@stitchbirdfabrics.co.nz

